
  

  

  

 

Dear UN Global Compact Office, 
 
On behalf of our leadership team, I write to indicate our company   
endorses the CEO Water Mandate and commits to adopting and implementing a comprehensive 
approach to water management that incorporates, over time, the initiative’s six commitment areas: 
 

1. Direct Operations 
2. Supply Chain & Watershed Management 
3. Collective Action 
4. Public Policy 
5. Community Engagement 
6. Transparency 

 
We understand that as part of this commitment, we will develop an annual “Communication on 
Progress - Water” OR water-specific component of our broader UN Global Compact 
“Communication on Progress” OR submit our response to CDP’s annual water questionnaire to be 
posted publicly on the Mandate website per the Mandate’s Transparency Policy. 
 
CEO Water Mandate recommends endorsing companies contribute anywhere from $1,250 –       
$ 20,000 annually depending on their revenue. Financial contributions separate from 
membership dues for participation in the UN Global Compact or contributions to the Water 
Resilience Coalition are non-compulsory. 
 
Further information on our company may be found at our website: _____________________________.  
 
UN Global Compact Status  (Required - Select One -) 

Our company is currently a signatory of the UN Global Compact 
Our company agrees to become a signatory of the UN Global Compact within six months 

Additional Information  (Required) 

Our company is a business and NOT a non-profit/civil society organization 
 
Signed, 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
[SIGNATURE – C-SUITE LEVEL REPRESENTATIVE] 
 
 
 
_______________________________________   _______________________________________ 
[FULL NAME]       [POSITION/TITLE]
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